
 

APPLICATIONS FOR DEVELOPMENT PERMISSION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that an Application has been received in respect of the following proposals: 
 

1. Application 2021/06: FULL Planning Application for Proposed One Bedroom Extension to Existing 
House, No. 31 Rose Villa, Bottom Woods on Parcel LWN0233.  Applicant:  Gemma Glanville 

2. Application 2021/07: FULL Planning Application for Proposed Construction of Stevedores Building, 
Public Facilities and Siting of Two Containerised Hyperbaric Chambers, Lower Rupert’s Valley, 
adjacent to Rupert’s Lines on Parcel RV0075.  Applicant:  Programme Management Unit 

3. Application 2021/08: FULL Planning Application for Proposed Construction of a Carport, Bottom 
Woods Comprehensive Development Area on Parcel LWN0515.  Applicant: St Helena Government   

Copies of the Applications and Plans may be inspected by prior appointment with the Planning Section, 
Essex House, Main Street, Jamestown, Monday to Friday, from 8.30am to 4pm.  Appointments can be made 
with the Secretary on Telephone 22270 or email Karen.Isaac@sainthelena.gov.sh stating the Application 
Reference Number they wish to inspect.   

Any person who wishes to make Representations on the above Applications should make them in writing 
within 14 days to the Planning Office, Essex House, Main Street, Jamestown or Email 
karen.isaac@sainthelena.gov.sh 
 

Public Representation Closing Date:   4pm – 19th February 2021 

 

Shane Williams 

Planning Officer  
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